Warren Hills Elementary @y
Notes from the Office
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Cultural Arts Day Volunteers Needed!

5 If you are interested in sharing your
' > experience with our students about other
countries & cultures on March 1 please e-mail
our English Learner Teachers- Amy Newberry at
amy.newberry@Ips53.org or Paula Li at paula.li@lps53.org
by Friday, Feb. 1st.
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LOST AND FOUND

Qur lost and found is piling up! Please have your
student (s) check it for any missing belong-
ings! Any items that remain on Friday, Feb.

1st will be donated to a local charity.

Please help us reduce our lost and found by labeling your stu-
dent’s jackets, hoodies, hats, gloves, lunch boxes, etc. so can get
them to their rightful owners.

We appreciate your help in this matter!

Box Tops and Best Choice Label Contest !
Start clipping those labels! This is our final contest of this
school year! All labels are to be turned in to your
child’s teacher by Wednesday a.m. on Feb. 13th!

The winning class will get a classroom game pack!

. Our office posts flyers on the LPS
R pistrict peachjar e-flyers system and
on our WH website at &0
www.Ips53.org/wh

To access our peachijar flyers, please go to our WH website
at: https://www.Ips53.org/wh and click on the peachjar logo
at the bottom of our homepage.
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o UPDATE!- Due to our Snow Days on
- E24®5a_ Nov. 26, 27 and Jan.23, our tentative last
=" day of school will be on Tuesday , May 28th
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Enroliment Is Open!

Please go to https:// Ips53.org to enroll,
complete the on-line enrollment forms, and
gather the requested student information
documentation.

You will then be directed to schedule an
appointment time to complete the enroliment
process and visit your child’s school at your

scheduled time to bring the requested
documents.

Please call our office at: 736- 5630 if you have
any questions.

ND. RTEN Kindergarten
éﬁ’ﬁ% U P Round-Up is
. - Tuesday, March 26th.

Time to be determined.

A note from Ms. Mc Donald, our librarian....

We are getting ready to create insects in
Kindergarten & 1st grade. We could use any
recyclables you have at home:

Toilet paper and paper towel rolls, small
boxes, small containers, etc.

We begin building the week of February 4th.

Thank you in advance for your help!



